Dear etwinning partners,

We are the pupils of the 4th grade of the 21st State Primary School of Larissa, Greece.

Larissa, is a town in central Greece. We like this project and we love having a lot of new friends.
We love all our wishing cards and all our wishing trees!

Together with our English teacher Aphrodite Gkiouri, our homeroom teacher Anna Mitra and our
French teacher Agatha Papapostolou, we enjoy working with you.

We wish you happiness, health, love, friendship.

We wish we could meet and play together.

We wish Earth was less polluted and more peaceful thanks to children like us.

We wish you a great New Year 2020.

Best wishes, dear friends!
The 21st State Primary School of Larissa, Greece 4th graders



